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September 19, 2016 
 
For More Information: 
Engineering Department / 228-0440 
Wayne Premeau / 458-0628 
 
NO LEFT TURN ALLOWED AT FRONT AND WASHINGTON 
  
On Monday, Sept. 26, there will be no left turn allowed for northbound traffic on Front Street at 
the intersection of Front and Washington streets. 
 
This restriction will be in place until further notice and while work occurs on the east side of 
the 100 block of South Front Street. This work includes replacing the curb, sidewalk, and 
pavers. 
 
No detour will be provided. 
 
The traveling public is asked to slow down, be cautious and obey all traffic signs while 
traveling through this area. 
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